
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                      
January 4, 2022 
 

Traffic Advisory/Special Weather Statement: Tuesday, January 4, 2022  
  
Freezing temperatures and water from melted snow will result in patchy ice on area roads this 
morning. Interstate 95 is closed northbound and southbound from exit 152 (Dumfries Road) to exit 
104 (Carmel Church) as VDOT works to remove stopped trucks, treat for icing, and plow snow.  
 
Residents are encouraged to stay home and refrain from traveling.  If traveling is a necessity, please 
exercise extra caution, and assume that any surfaces which look wet or slushy may in fact be icy.   
 
Residents are reminded to remain vigilant and plan ahead for potential travel delays.   
 
To receive emergency alerts impacting our area please sign up for CodeRed: 
https://www.dumfriesva.gov/government/departments/public_works/code_red_information.php 
 
 
Please visit the Town website: https://www.dumfriesva.gov/index.php  
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